

187 Lammack Rd, Blackburn BB1 8LH, United Kingdom

To,

12th December, 2020

Muneer Ahmed Buriro, Chairman, Sindh Development Organization, Naudero, Larkana, Sindh, Pakistan.

SUBJECT:

LETTER OF APPRECIATION FOR WELFARE ACTIVITIES CARRIED OUT TOGETHER

Dear Mr. Muneer Ahmed,

On behalf of ABU FAISALTRUST, I would like to express my immense gratitude to Sindh Development Organization and you for the support you have provided in implementing welfare activities in the province of Sindh. Your organization and team just did not provide us food, water supplies and livelihood opportunities to thousands of people who needed assistance; you also helped in creating a change that would leave a long lasting impact on the underprivileged communities.

Through the projects you carried out for the needy communities, we were able to provide support to thousands of the beneficiaries through Wash, Food Distribution, Ramzan Iftar dinner, Wheel Chair Distribution, Rickshaw Distribution, Winter Project, Eye Camp, Construction of Mosque, Qurbani Project and many more projects You have done for us. Your support and hard work not only enabled us to deliver more, but also facilitated our Project, strengthened our capacities and resilience to deal with such calamities and reinforced positive feedback from the donors.

Once again, we thank you for your support and we look forward to a long lasting relationship that can result in further collaborations, towards a partnership model, that can help in uplifting the poor from the shackles of poverty.

We look towards a great relationship to uplift the underprivileged. Keep up the great work.

13/12/20

Regards

Nadia Mohammed

Chairperson

ABU FAISAL TRUST